
 

 

 

 

 

 

08/09/2021 

 

Year 7 Information evening: Tuesday September 14th 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Firstly, may I take this opportunity to welcome you and your children to the school – I hope the first week is 

going well so far!  

As always at the start of the school year, we would like to get to meet you, to share some useful information 

about life in year 7 and to answer any questions that you may have.  Unfortunately, we are not able to invite 

you all into school for a parents’ evening because of the global pandemic, but instead we have set up an online 

event for you which will help you to gather information and to meet with your child’s form tutor. 

This “Information Evening” will be available to you in two parts: 

1. A series of informative video clips, put together by key staff in the school, will be released on the school 

website on the morning of Tuesday September 14th.  These can be viewed HERE. 

 

2. There will be then be a chance for you to meet directly with your child’s form tutor before 4pm and 6pm 

on the same evening, through the ‘School Cloud’ video conference system which we have used 

successfully over the last few months.  This will enable you to check that they have settled in well during 

the first week, and to ask any questions that you may have. 

 

Please visit https://ysgolaberconwy.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments which can be made from 12 

noon on Wednesday 8th September and will close at 12 noon on Tuesday 14th September.  Should you wish to 

make any changes after this date please contact the pastoral team. 

A short guide on how to add appointments is included with this letter, as well as a code of conduct, which we 
respectfully ask you to read and observe on the evening.   
 
You will need the following information to login:  
Student’s First Name, Student’s Surname and their Date of Birth, as well as your own details. 
 
We have posted a variety of useful information to help you with this system on our website here: 
https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/events/parents-evenings, but if you need any further assistance, please 
get in touch. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the night! 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
Ian Gerrard 
Headteacher 

https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/en_gb/year-7-information-evening/
https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Code-of-Conduct-and-Guide-to-School-Cloud.pdf
https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Code-of-Conduct-and-Guide-to-School-Cloud.pdf
https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/events/parents-evenings

